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August 22, 2013  
 
BY ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Office of the Secretary 
445 12th Street, SW 
Room TW-A325 
Washington, DC 20554 
     Re: O3b Limited  
      License Application - Form 312-Schedule B 
      File No. SES-LIC-20130528-00455 
   
Dear Madame Secretary: 
 

O3b Limited (“O3b”) hereby corrects an inadvertent omission on Form 312-Schedule B of the above-
referenced License Application seeking authority to operate Earth Stations on Vessels (ESVs), submitted on 
May 28, 2013.  O3b states in the Legal Narrative of the License Application that it requests authority for 100 
Orb 1.2m antennas and 100 Orb 2.2m antennas; however, due to a clerical error, this figure was not reflected 
on the final Form 312-Schedule B as submitted for the Orb 2.2m antennas.  As a result, O3b requests that the 
following administrative correction be made to Form 312-Schedule B of the above-referenced License 
Application: 

 

 In the column titled E29 (Quantity), the number “100” should be inserted to the immediate 
right of the box containing the text “Orb 2.2” (as shown below). 

 

 
 

 
 

100 



 
Please let us know if you have any questions. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
Joslyn Read 
Vice-President, Regulatory Affairs 
E: Joslyn.Read@o3bnetworks.com 
T:   +1 202.478.7183 
M:  +1 202.352.5985  

 
cc: Andrea Kelly, FCC (via email) 
 Paul Blais, FCC (via email) 
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